
This week at school we began talking about fairy tales, dragons, and 
make believe.  Each day at school we compared the elements in a 

story that  were real vs. the ones that were make believe or 
pretend.

On Monday, Miss Katie visited our classroom to sing and dance 
with us.  She knew that we learned all about dinosaurs last week, so 

she brought with her several new songs about dinosaurs.  Miss 
Katie even brought her stuffed dinosaur eggs that hatched as we 

sang the songs.  They were so excited when a baby dinosaur 
popped out!

Some of our fine motor crafts this week included: making crowns 
out of shapes and beautiful jewels, a castle, and a fire-breathing 

dragon!

Our favorite new center this week was definitely the dress up bin!  
The kiddos loved getting to pretend they were super heroes, 

princesses, kings, and other fun characters! 

Some of the books we read this week were: Tangled, Beauty and 
the Beast, Three Little Unicorns, and There Was an Old Lady Who 

Swallowed a Dragon.

Next week we will continue talking  about dragons, fairy tales, and 
make believe.  Our letter of the week will be “U”.  When it is your 
child’s show & share day, please have them bring in an item that 

begins with this letter.

.

Week of April 15th to April 19th 

ka
ro

ly
n

m
as

sa
ro

@
gm

ai
l.c

o
m

Going forward, please make 

sure your child has all their 

weather appropriate gear 

necessary to go outside each 

day they are at school.  Please 

make sure all items are clearly 

labeled.

Friday, April 19th 
Zoo Permission Slip Forms Due Today

Friday, May 3rd 
Zoo Field Trip

NO AFTER SCHOOL

Thursday, May 9th 
8:45am-9:30am

Monday, May 27th 
Memorial Day Holiday-NO SCHOOL
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